
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a physician, I oppose this bill and urge government officials as well as the general public to follow the 
advice of public health officials. This is a pandemic and people are dying because the government has 
decided this is a political issue and not a public health issue. If we want to get things under control and 
back to normal soon, we need to heed the advice of public health officials.  
 
Jessica Quade, MD 
Family Medicine Physician 
 


